



Are you interested in Science,
Technology, Engineering and

Math? Do you want to make new
friends and have fun learning

about STEM? When: June 12 - 17, 2022

For more information or questions,
contact:
Ericka Lipscomb-Capel at
elipscomb@gcdhh.org and
________________________________________
________________________________________

This event is for you! This is a one week
camp designed for Deaf and hard of

hearing students with a focus on STEM

Where: Georgia State
University

GVRA

At camp you will do hands-on
activities, give presentations, build
leadership skills and learn about
empowerment while experiencing
college life! REGISTRATION IS LIMITED
TO 13 STUDENTS ONLY! Hurry and
reserve your spot by signing up today!

GROW-Getting Ready

for Opportunities in Work
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